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I highly value the convenience and flexibility of Oregon's current combination of mail-

in and drop-box voting. It compares very favorably with other voting systems I've 

participated in. I'm not aware of any compelling issues that would justify replacing it 

with a requirement for in-person voting. My experience is that in-person voting almost 

always leads to uneven barriers to voting, adding more difficulty for those with rigid 

work schedules, those who lack a vehicle, etc. Please maintain our current system of 

mail-in and drop-box voting to support all eligible Oregonians in exercising their right 

to vote. 


